
Product Recall
Aber Holdings Ltd, New Zealand owner of Kent heaters is recalling two heaters 
- the KENT 5-FIN OIL COLUMN HEATER and the KENT 9-FIN OIL COLUMN 
HEATER WITH TIMER. The heaters may pose a safety hazard due to a fault in 
the spot-welded rivets, potentially causing an oil leak.

The heaters are sold exclusively through The Warehouse. If customers have 
purchased either of these heaters (pictured below) between 1st February 2012 – 
3rd July 2012, they should stop using them immediately. These products should 
then be returned to any The Warehouse store for a full refund.

To assist with the processing of refunds, customers are requested to provide  
their receipt where possible. Aber Holdings Ltd apologises for any 
inconvenience caused.

The affected models can be recognised by the following numbers on the base  
of the front panel:  
KPE216-060 - Barcode 9416668669366 or KPE216-063 - Barcode 9416668669601

No other heaters are affected.
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For information about the recall 
process, phone 0800 422 274 

during business hours or contact any 
The Warehouse Ltd store.
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